
 

Cruise to Island Harbour 
Thursday, 23rd September 2021 

 
Whether by boat or car some 22 members enjoyed a very good lunch in the Breeze Restaurant 
at Island Harbour. I had gone the week before and had not been impressed, but this time the 
service was excellent and the food good. 
 
Tom & Gill Davis had arrived the night before while Alchemist, Brainwave, Lycia and Tyrrick 
docked on Thursday, others arrived by car.  Brainwave, Lycia & Middlewatch stayed until Friday. 
 
After lunch, Anne, Ros & Roger walked up to the Folly, but Roger insists no drink was  
partaken. The three crews got together on Brainwave for evening drinks. 
 
For those of  us who made the journey back to Yarmouth by sea on Thursday afternoon it was 
a rough trip. As usual I was thoroughly washed down between Cowes and Newtown. 
 
On Friday Lycia slipped over to Lymington for the night and ran into Sean and Sally Mylchreest 
and Charlie and Janetta Anderson who recommended the Rivaaz Indian Restaurant as the best 
in England ! Sounds like somewhere to investigate if  we are to stay overnight in Lymington. 
 
The next trip to Lymington Town Sailing Club is getting booked up with seven boats and  34 
members so far.  Anyone fancy a visit to Bosham Sailing Club before Christmas ? Could be a 
“cool”  trip !!   
David (Jock) 




